
Abaya/ Hijab drive

In another effort to support the needs of the growing Muslim refugee population in 
duquesne, our next initiative was holding an abaya distribution for them. Over the course 
of several weeks, the MAP community generously donated abayas and head scarves. We 
were also provided with funds that enabled us to buy modest clothing for the women.  We 
held an event on Saturday September 17th, 2022 where women from both the Afghani and 
Syrian community showed up. It was a lively day with the women and their daughters 
trying clothes and mixing and matching them with scarves and clips. One of them was 
excited to choose clothes for her daughter who was getting married in the coming weeks. 
Everyone left with m multiple bags of goodies.

Thank you to our volunteers; Sabeen, Shabana, Tara, Naveed, Nighat and Sadaf!




